
Munford Band Booster Meeting Minutes 
 

1                    August 10, 2020 

 

25 members & 7 guests present. Director Barry Trobaugh and all Executive Board Members were 
present. 

 
General Membership Meeting called to order at 7:21 pm by President Rebecca Green. 

Standing Reports 

Secretary’s Report:  
Motion to Dispense Reading of Minutes: Robert Vinas 
Motion Seconded: Tim Norris 
Motion Carried with None Apposed 

Treasurer’s Report: 
Treasurer’s report was read to the boosters. 
No questions were asked after the reading of report. 
Motion to accept reading of the report: Robert Vinas 
Motion Seconded: Stacey Walker 
Motion Carried with None Apposed 
 
Audio/Media:  No Updates.   

Chaperone: If interested in chaperoning please let us know.  If the opportunity arises and we need 
chaperones you will be called upon. 

Color Guard: No Updates. 

Concessions: Moving forward with the concessions for the home football games. 

Equipment:  No Updates. 

Fundraising: Peaches (2nd round) earned $1,450.00, Marcos earned $229.00, Car Wash earned 
$1,190.00. 

Hydration:  Igloo Coolers worked well.  Will be using those during school as well. 

Medical: No Updates.   

Merchandising:  No Updates.   

Publicity: Band Camp pictures will be released after school starts. 

Sponsorship: No Updates. 

Uniforms: No Updates. 

Volunteer Coordinator: No Updates. 

Communications:  No Updates.  
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Unfinished Business 

• Band Fees – Payments are due monthly 
o Payments due each month through October. 

 

New Business  

• Looking for a new parliamentarian to assist the board.   

 

Director Remarks 

• The 6 ½ days of band camp were very successful.  It took an entire team 
effort to get this done.  It was very positive to see the joy on the kids faces 
being able to participate in band camp. Our procedures worked.  After 
many meetings and conversations, it was decided that band camp would be 
discontinued out of precaution.  Do not know at this moment how things 
are going to be as things are “fluid”.  Band room is set up for social 
distancing and we hope that we do get to have some sort of band season.  
We are planning on having after school rehearsal.  If you are a distance 
learner you can come to rehearsal but this is not mandatory.  Right now 
rehearsal numbers are limited to 50 but this could change. As of right now 
students will not be able to change clothes for band rehearsal. 
Temperature checks will be done as students arrive for the after school 
rehearsal.   

 

Motion to adjourn: Maureen Wignes 
Motion seconded: Darrell Gee 
Motion accepted with none opposed 
Meeting adjourned at 7:49pm 

Next meeting is September 14, 2020 @ 7pm 


